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Hotel Baraquda Pattaya - MGallery and Mercure Pattaya Hotel is proud to announce the
appointment of its new Cluster General Manager - Mr. Khata SINHASENI effective from April 1,
2019. We look forward to this new journey with Mr. Khata, and wish him all the best in
implementing his vision and strategies for the hotel. We look forward to growing together with each
passing year and enriching our relationship with the local community on a daily basis as well.
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